Week beginning 19.09.2022

STAR moments

This week's happy leaves go to:

5R: Vy, for her enthusiasm and effort in her learning. She has been able to constructively take on feedback in her learning. Vy has also been very eager whilst researching about our late Queen's life in her own time. Well done, Vy!

5T: Victoria, for her dedication in improving her work. Victoria always looks for ways to self edit and constantly wants to stay and read during break times to expand her literary knowledge.

5PN: Darius, for consistently incorporating into his writing the knowledge and vocabulary we discuss as a class. He always listens intently and produces the best work he can. Well done!

Year 5: Parent Information Meeting on Wednesday 21st September from 8-9am.



This week's learning...

As readers, we will continue reading the 'Malala' to find out how she fought for the right to education for all children.

As writers, the children will be moving on to writing their very own narrative based on Human Rights and the inspiring story of Malala! They will using descriptive language in order to engage the audience in their writing.

As mathematicians, we are continuing to identify the place value of numbers upto 1 million and read these numbers accurately. We will then use our place value knowledge to compare numbers and recognise which numbers are greater and less than.

As historians, we will be gathering research about Nelson Mandela to learn how he fought for people's rights in South Africa!

As scientists, we will continue to explore our solar system and learn about the how each planet is different.

As artists, we will be completing our portrait of the 'Postman' taking inspiration from Vincent Van Gogh, by exploring different brush techniques for painting.

In Computing, we will be learning about Networks and Systems to find out how messages are sent and received.

Don't forget!

P.E. is on Thursday so you need to come into school dressed in your P.E. kit with black trainers!

Fit Friday is on Friday so you need to come into school dressed in your Fit Friday kit with black trainers!

To reflect the period of national mourning, the school will be closed on Monday 19th
September 2022.

Over to you...Home learning

Don't forget to log on to Mathletics and complete the work assigned to you each day!

Continue to improve your reading skills by logging onto Bug Club each day.

Remember to share a chapter from your favourite book with someone at home too. Strive to achieve your bronze, silver or gold awards on Times Tables Rockstars too.

Keep in touch!

Email:

<u>year5@star.newham.sch.uk</u>
Twitter:@Star_Primary
Website:https://star.newham.
sch.uk/

Phone:020 7476 5336